
Electricians Apprenticeship Aurora Local 461, Now Accepting Applications 

The Aurora-based International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers (IBEW) Local 
461 is accepting Apprentice Training applications in July, August and September, 
2025, on Wednesdays ONLY, from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m., at its Training Facility, 591 
Sullivan Rd., Suite 200, in Aurora. 

  

https://ibew461.org/apprenticeship 
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